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October 1, 2015 
 
VIA E-MAIL ONLY 
 
Joan Grindeland 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon  

Salem, OR 97310  

 

Re: UM 1744 request for access to Huddle system  

 

The Oregon Department of Energy requests access to the Huddle system which is tracking 

discovery requests and responses for UM 1744, Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW 

Natural, Application for Approval of an Emission Reduction Program. The persons authorized to 

use the Huddle system are:  

 

Jess Shipley jessica.shipley@state.or.us  Access type: read/write  

Wendy Simons wendy.simons@state.or.us Access type: read/write 

Renee France renee.m.france@state.or.us Access type: read/write 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Wendy Simons 

 

Energy Policy Analyst 

Oregon Department of Energy  

625 Marion St. NE  

Salem, OR 97301 
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